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At its meeting held on 5th October 2017, the board of directors of Gefinor S.A. has 

decided to request the Luxembourg Stock Exchange to discontinue the listing of the 

shares on the Luxembourg Stock Exchange, considering that the absence of transactions 

on the market and the cost of compliance with the additional requirements for 

maintaining the listing does not warrant the continuation of the listing in the interest of 

the company and its shareholders. 

 

Consequently, the board has requested the Luxembourg Stock Exchange to delist the 

shares as from 1st December 2017. 

 

 

 

Luxembourg, November 2, 2017 


